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  Greenethorpe
Thank you to Felix Rams for sponsoring this edition. 

“In the Spring, at the end of the day, you should smell like dirt.” – Margaret Atwood 

 
 

September 

 
1st Emily Kershaw 

6th Giselle Capra 

10th Charlize Amezdroz 

16th Andrew Schaeffer 

18th Bob Taylor 

19th James Bryant 

22nd Gabriel Amezdroz 

23rd Thomas Taylor 

23rd Susan Fisher 

24th Tanya Brown 

24th Alex Carney 

24th Emma Carney 

 

GSM Hall News 

The Annual General Meeting for the Hall was held on 

13th August. There were 11 in attendance. Dave Watt, our 

President for the past 8 years was farewelled and 

Warwick Hodges was elected as our new President. As 

Dave said in his Report, he was "stepping aside, not 

away" and we know he will still be very involved in all 

aspects of Hall and community life. Many thanks to 

Dave from all of us for his commitment to Greenethorpe. 

Warwick was presented with "The Gavel" and is looking 

forward to the challenge of his new role. All other 

executive positions remain the same with the addition of 

Jenny-Lynne Watt as Assistant Secretary. Many thanks 

Jen.   The next Hall meeting will be on Thursday, 8th 

October at 7.00 in the supper room. Please keep this 

date free. We are hoping to finalise the dates and plans 

for the Hall Centenary celebrations for Spring 2021.  Also 

at the General meeting it was moved by Jude Bryant that 

a Tourism subcommittee be established (under the 
banner of the Hall) to support the Destination Plan and 

the proposed Rail Trail. On Thursday 3rd September 

at 10am (this week!!)  there will be a working bee to 

install the 2 outdoor War Memorial Honour Boards. The 

Boards and bollards arrived last week and look 

spectacular. Good progress being made with the Garden. 

Enjoy the glorious Spring weather. Jill Allen Secretary 

Hall Committee. 

 

 
The Truck School garden has had a good tidy up 

 

Uniting Church Services September 

 
Sunday 13th at 9am 

Sunday 20th at 9am 

 

 
Bollards and boards arriving 



 

Greenethorpe Guardians Ltd 

A not-for-profit company has just purchased Peppertree 

Cottage in Northcote St, and has plans to establish a 

Greenethorpe Community Resources & Information 

Centre. 

 

The Company will initially employ two part-time staff, 

and is also seeking volunteers.  If you would like more 

information, or would like to express your views and 

ideas, please contact Doug Rose, Managing Director - 

email: greenethorpeguardians@hotmail.com 

 

 

Greenethorpe Soldiers’ Memorial Hall   

Centenary Cookbook 
To coincide with the centenary of the Greenethorpe 

Soldiers’ Memorial Hall, we will be producing a cookbook 

filled with recipes from past and present residents of 

Greenethorpe. The aim of the book is to deliver a 

keepsake to mark the centenary of the Hall, to have the 

famous recipes of our community recorded in one place, 

and to turn all members of the Greenethorpe community 

into very proud published authors. The book will be 

available for sale in August 2021, in conjunction with the 

Hall’s centenary celebrations. We are at the stage where 

we need to begin gathering recipes from you. Please see 

below the layout of chapters for the book: 

 

Light Meals and Starters 

Breakfast and Brunch 

Breads and Dips 

Finger Food 

Soups 

Salads 

 

The Main Meal 

Fish and Seafood 

Rice and Pasta 

Poultry 

Meat 

Vegetables and Vegetarian dishes 

 

 

 

 

Sweets 

Slices 

Biscuits 

Muffins and Scones 

Cakes 

Desserts 

 

Dressings, Sauces, Condiments and Preserves 
 

If possible we would love to receive about four recipes 

from each person that cover the main chapters of the 

book. This will also help if we receive double ups of 

recipes such as Anzac biscuits, roast lamb, chocolate 

brownies, etc. Everyone who submits recipes will have at 

least one/two included in the book. 

We would honestly love to have as many people from 

Greenethorpe to be included in this book! Please reach 

out to everyone in the community, and people who used 

to live in Greenethorpe, to ensure they have an 

opportunity to submit recipes. If you are famous for a 

particular recipe that Greenethorpe has enjoyed over the 

years, please be sure to include it.  

Recipes can be submitted either by e-mail 

(jane.tyrrell@tyrrells.com.au) or you can drop off copies 

of your recipes to Belinda Mort at the Post Office. We 

would like to receive all recipes by the end of October to 

start collating the book.  

Please ensure when writing your recipe to include your 

name, a full ingredient and method list, and number of 

people the recipe serves. 

Thank you in advance for helping us put together 

something very special for Greenethorpe. 

  

Jane Tyrrell  

 

Early Educator’s Day 
Wednesday 2nd September 2020 is Early Childhood 

Educators' Day! We know it has been a challenging year, 

so this year's celebrations will be even more meaningful. 

It's a chance for service providers, families and children 

to say thank you on a very personal level. 

We hope that Cowra Early Childhood Service early 

childhood educators know how much they are recognised 

& appreciated - not just on the day, but every day. To 

each and every one of you, we say… thank you!! 

 

Around & About Greenethorpe is looking for an 

editor to take on the role from January 2021. Please 

get in touch on the number below if you’re 

interested. Thankyou. 

  
Contact Linda on Ph. 0413 014622   

Email aagnewsletter@yahoo.com.au   

 Latest news at www.greenethorpe.nsw.au

mailto:jane.tyrrell@tyrrells.com.au


        



 
                                                                                                                          
 



 
 





                                                                                              

  

  

  

  


